Dear Colleagues,
We have the pleasure to announce you that the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP), in collaboration with Sias International University, Zhengzhou, China will be held the 1st   AUAP Inter-University Cheerleading Competition (IUCC) at Sias International University, Zhengzhou, China on September  16-24, 2018.  This Tournament is to promote cheerleading culture, enhance the level of cheerleading, and promote sports, exchanges by inviting high-quality college cheerleading teams from member countries to compete in China.

[bookmark: _GoBack] On behalf of the association, I am pleased to invite you to send your team to participate the competition.  For more information please visit the AUAP website: www.aunap.org or contact AUAP Secretariat through , E-mail; auapheadquarters@aunap.org
PLEASE DO NOT MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY TO SEND YOUR TEAMS JOINING US.
SEE YOU IN ZHENGZHOU, CHINA.

Thanks and regards,
AUAP Secretariat 



